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6 April 2023 

Dear both, 

Audit Wales – Digital Inclusion in Wales 

During the Public Accounts and Public Administration Committee’s meeting on 30 March 2023, the 
Committee received a briefing from Audit Wales on their report, Digital Inclusion in Wales. 

Having considered its contents, we felt it may be of interest to you and your Committees. As such, we 
suggest that your Committees consider the report as part of your ongoing and future work. I have 
attached the report for your information. 

I look forward to receiving your response as soon as possible. 

Regards, 

 

Mark Isherwood MS 

Chair of the Public Accounts and Public Administration Committee 

 

  
 

Y Pwyllgor Cyfrifon Cyhoeddus a 
Gweinyddiaeth Gyhoeddus  
— 
Public Accounts and Public 
Administration Committee 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddCCGG@Senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddCCGG 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddPAPA@senedd.wales 

senedd.wales/SeneddPAPA 
0300 200 6565 Llyr Gruffydd MS 

Chair, Climate Change, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee 
 
Jenny Rathbone MS 
Chair, Equality and Social Justice Committee 
 

https://www.audit.wales/publication/digital-inclusion-wales

